
Dear [STUDENT NAME], 

We know it’s a hard turn from mid-terms to final exams. The best advice I can offer is for you to STAY 

UP emotionally and academically. Be aware of how you’re doing in all parts of your life and ask for 

support if you’re struggling in class or out. We’re a campus of problem solvers who are here for you. 

One problem we can’t solve is the weather. With colder temperatures upon us, please SIGN UP now for 

eSAFE to receive text alerts about weather delays or closings.  

In a second SIGN UP request, stay on track with your goals when you SIGN UP on Nov. 7 for your spring 

semester courses. Talk with an advising and transfer specialist or your program advisor if you have 

questions about your program’s roadmap or transfer plan.  

It wouldn’t be Halloween during a mid-term election year without a costume party geared to get you to 

the polls. DRESS UP for our Halloween Costume Boo Bash from 11 am to 1 pm on Oct. 31 in the College 

Center Lounge. With the theme of “Don’t Boo, Vote,” the Bash features a costume contest with great 

prizes, patriotic props for selfies, games, music, food, and candy. So much candy.   

Then be sure to SHOW UP to vote early or on Election Day to exercise your right to vote. (You can also 

vote by absentee ballot or mail-in voting if your state allows it.) Your vote = your voice.  

 

Speaking of showing up, our library chat feature allows our staff to virtually be there for you, whether 

you’re taking an online class, need assistance with library resources, or working on an assignment. 

Because it’s a direct chat (and not a chatbot), you can access real help from knowledgeable staff during 

regular library hours.  

 

Wishing you continued success,  

Dr. Cynthia Bambara 

ACM President 

https://www.allegany.edu/esafe/
https://www.allegany.edu/advising-center/index.html
https://www.vote411.org/first-time-voter-checklist
https://library.allegany.edu/polaris
https://library.allegany.edu/polaris

